
Karen Heady, Cost Control  Specialist
Ph: 417-625-4259    Fax: 417-627-9399

The Empire District Electric Company, Inc.

STRATEGIC PROJECTS

IATAN CONSTRUCTION PROJECT - REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

RFI Number: 40

May 08, 2009

To the Attention of: Lynda Snedegar, Compliance

A)  Please submit any analysis supporting change order AP-1757, also identified as 
AP01757X000016072101757 related to welding services augmentation.  

B)  Please describe the scope change contained in this change order.  

C)  Please provide the Level 3 critical path schedule as of 2/10/2009.

Referenced Attachments:  

In accordance with the various Ownership Agreements to which we are a party with respect to the 
Iatan Construction Project, Empire District Electric requests the following information to be 
provided for our review, either by direct email reply to this request or through the project's intranet 
website, SharePoint, whichever is most convenient or expedient:

Subject: Alstom Change Order AP-1757

Thank you for your attention to this matter; we look forward to your reply.
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